
MEETING OF THE TRUSTEES OF PUBLIC FUNDS AND THE 
CAMPBELL FUND. 

November 20, 2021 

Meeting held at Allen Bros., Westminster, VT 

 

Attendance:  Nancy Dalzell, Pete Harrison, Barbara Taylor & Karen 
Walter 
 

The meeting was called to order at 10:38. 

Pete made a motion to accept the minutes of the December 10, 2020, 
as presented. It was seconded by Nancy and approved by all. 

 

We missed holding a meeting to discuss the purchase & distribution of 
turkeys for the 2021 Thanksgiving. Pete did check with Lisai’s and 
purchased ten turkeys (12-14lbs) for $100. They are currently resting 
in the Westminster Fire Department’s freezer. Nancy made the motion 
to purchase the turkeys from the Frank Miller Milk fund. It was 
seconded by Karen and the vote carried. 

Checking with the school and also the changing of the guard up there, 
we learned they had already purchased turkeys for this Thanksgiving. 
A discussion of the turkeys and how best to provide them to 
community members for the Holiday season took place. They can 
remain at the Fire House, and we will hold another meeting on 
December 3, 2021, 9AM at Allen Bros., to discuss their distribution. 
Barbara will contact Donna Dawson at Westminster Cares to see what 
their plans are for the Holidays and Nancy will check with Pat Goodell. 



A request has been made for a load of dry wood for the current 
heating season. Barbara will check her source and Karen will call Joey 
Holton.  

The meeting adjourned at 11:11. 

 

 


